Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School
Newsletter - 30th September, 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Pope Francis reminds us that A simple lifestyle is good for us,
helping us to better share with those in need”. The question of a successful life is “How
did I use what God has given me to help others ?”

Thank you for helping others in need and let’s see who we can all help this week,

Events this week

Monday Donkey sanctuary visit (small group) Audiology tests in Year 1

Tuesday Year 1 Local area visits on the minibus

Wednesday Swimming for Year 3

Thursday 8.15-8.55— Credit Union open for savers
9.05- Year 6 Welcome Reception class assembly— all welcome
Census day in school

Friday 9.05- Praise Assembly-all welcome
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Attendance

Best attendance

Reception

100%- perfect !

Certificate winners
Reception |Rebecca Smith and Isaac McElhone
Year 1 Finlay Parker and Abbie Crofton
Year 2 Layton Hennigan and Jack Skinner
Year 3 Layla Craven and Cobey Buchanan
Year 4 Lucas Boyenga and Ella Wade
Year 5 Lucy Dunwell and Alfie Dyer
Year 6 Tara Connor and Aimee Jones

Year 6 welcome Reception class

assembly
Our Year 6 children will ofﬁcially

welcome our new children in

Reception class to school during a
special assembly on Thursday 3rd
October at 9.05am.

All parents are invited and it would
be lovely to welcome our new
parents.

CINEMA VISITS
The children in Years 1,2 and 3 will travel to

ILeeds Town Hall on Thursday 21st November
to watch The Secret Life Of Pets .
The children in Years 4,5 and 6 will go on
Monday 18th November to watch Aladdin.
(See letter to follow).

Parents afternoon and evening will be on
19th and 20th November.

APPLICATION TO HIGH SCHOOLS

It is time for families in Year 6 to apply
for a high school place for your children.
We have sent the forms home for you to
complete if you want your child to attend
a Catholic high school-please return the
form to our school by Monday 14th
October. All parents MUST complete the
common preference form online at
www.leeds.gov.uk/highschool by the end
of October at the latest. Please contact
school if you need any help.

OPEN EVENINGS FOR OUR CATHOLIC
HIGH SCHOOLS ARE AS FOLLOWS-

MOUNT ST.MARY’S- Thursday 3rd
October (6.15-8.30pm)

CARDINAL HEENAN- Saturday 5th
October (11-1.30pm)

CORPUS CHRISTI- Tuesday 8th Octo-
ber ( 6.30-8.30pm )

This is a chance for you and your child to
look around and meet staff.

MILK MONEY

Please |0g on to coolmilk.Co.uk to
order for your child if wanted.

I hope you all have a lovely |F=
Week.

God Bless
Mrs Flaherty
Head Teacher
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